



Choose the correct words.

The screenshot shows a web browser window with a menu bar (File, Edit, View, Help) and navigation buttons. The page title is "My blog" by Tom Reese. The main heading is "My dad's a rock star!". The text of the blog post is as follows:

When my dad was fifteen, he ¹*want* / *wanted* to start a rock band. He ²*posted* / *post* an ad on the school's notice board. Some kids from his school, Amy, Jim and Hayley, ³*answer* / *answered* it, and my dad ⁴*met* / *meet* them in a café a week later. They ⁵*start* / *started* a band called The Banshees. They ⁶*won* / *win* second prize in a talent show and then they ⁷*change* / *changed* the band's name. I ⁸*asked* / *ask* my dad about this and he said Amy and Hayley didn't like The Banshees. Now they're The Staxx. My dad's the lead singer and he's famous!



Match the questions about Tom's dad from Exercise with the answers.

- 1 What did Tom's dad want to start? *f*
 - 2 What did he post?
 - 3 Who answered the ad?
 - 4 When did Tom's dad meet Amy, Jim and Hayley?
 - 5 Where did he meet them?
 - 6 What did they win?
 - 7 Why did they change the band's name?
- a Amy, Jim and Hayley answered the ad.
 - b They changed it because Amy and Hayley didn't like it.
 - c He met them a week later.
 - d He met them in a café.
 - e He posted an ad on the school's notice board.
 - f He wanted to start a rock band.
 - g They won second prize in a talent show.